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I wanted to comment on the DEIR.  

This would be bad for Moreno Valley.

I work for a furniture manufacturer with 17 Class A drivers and over the road and

Daily trailer shipments full of product.  It tears away the roads, increases traffic, and even 
with all the new regulations regarding idling in California and being CARB compliant, it adds 
to unhealthy air conditions for our community.  Health issues specific to asthma and 
autism.  

Listen to your community.  Don’t do this.
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